Latest Update dated August 18, 2021 from the church
This afternoon, (8-18-21) I got a call from Robin Kassabian director of St. Mark’s Episcopal Church in Van Nuys, CA.  Robin directed me to contact Christina (1 (818) 462-3952 at St. Mark’s for the latest information on the reopening of evening rehearsals in the Social Hall. Christina told me the following information:
The monthly cost of the social hall for the chorus is now $300.00 per month. That’s every Monday night from 7:00- 10:00 P.M. The check will be made out to St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, and will be deposited in the Church Office Door Mail Slot the end of each month. The first due 8-31-21.

1. We are Dark on September 6th because of the Jewish High Holy Days. The first Monday we will be able to meet at the church is Monday September 13, 2021.

2. The air conditioning in the social hall has been repaired.

3. We can use the kitchen to make coffee and serve snacks. They should all be wrapped.

4. After using the chairs, they must be stacked in the back of the room.

5. You can use the basement. Our metal cabinet must be marked on paper ( taped on ) Property of Valley Harmony Singers.

6. The Day school started today (8-18-21). After they leave in the afternoon, the social hall will be cleaned before we arrive at 7:00 P.M. 

7. Both Men’s and women’s restrooms will be open and cleaned. I’m not sure if they are the ones off of the social hall, or the one’s as you walk in the breezeway. We’ll find out on September 13th. 

8. We must lock the following doors when we leave at night.  Our metal cabinet, basement door, social hall doors, both bathroom doors, and all the Gates that are Open. This is the gate combination (5192).  

9. I assume all our future Board Meetings will be on Zoom. I would like to propose this tonight.

This is all the information I received today. 

Ben Marder, Membership V.P. VHS

